
TOWN OF SPRINGFIELD

Annual Report Notice of Availability

Notice is hereby given that the Annual Report containing 
the Town Auditor’s Report for fiscal year ending June 30, 
2022 will be available February 25, 2023 and may be picked 
up at the Springfield Town Clerk’s Office at 96 Main Street, 
M-F 8:00 a.m. to 4:30 p.m. or at the Springfield Town 
Library at 43 Main Street, M-F 9:00 a.m. to 5:00 p.m. and 
Saturday 10:00 a.m. to 1:00 p.m.  The Annual Report con-
taining the Town Auditor’s Report will be available on the 
Town’s website https://springfieldvt.gov.  Upon request, the 
Auditor’s Report shall be mailed. After March 31, 2023, the 
Town School District Report will be available on the School 
District website https://www.ssdvt.org.

Barbara A. Courchesne   Town Clerk, CVC 
(802) 885-2104    tosclerk@vermontel.net 


